
Dear Representative Greenlick: 
  
My name is Leland Prentice and I support HB 3041, which permits access to sun 
protection in our schools. As a parent of a child having melanoma, I am acutely aware 
of the need for children to have adequate sun protection. 
  
Please carefully consider and support HB 3041. 
  
Leland Prentice  
Keizer, OR  
 


